
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                              

 

Dear Fellow Simmental Breeder,  

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to become a member of the Minnesota Simmental 

Association (MSA).  Not only does a MSA membership benefit you as a breeder by listing your contact 

information on our website and getting you on our email list, but more importantly it benefits our Simmental 

youth where a large portion of our association dollars are spent. 

Each year our Association sponsors numerous youth programs and activities.  Some of these include the North 

Central Regional AJSA Show, The AJSA National show, the MN Beef Expo Jr. Show, the MN 4-H State Fair 

Show, various jackpot shows around the state, as well as, the Minnesota Youth Beef Experience Program.  

Providing encouragement to the next generation of Simmental breeders is a very important investment within 

our Association! 

We’d also like to invite you to attend the Annual Minnesota Simmental Association banquet and sale held in 

February.  Annual membership renewals begin during this weekend and run through the month of March.  

New memberships are welcome any time of the year.  Watch our website and Facebook page for exact dates 

and locations for this annual event! 

If you have any questions can you refer them to our Association Treasurer, Beth Andersland, 507-402-1095 (C) 

or andersland@gmail.com 

Thank you for your support, 
The Minnesota Simmental Association  
 

Detach and return the bottom portion with your membership fee 
 

Name: 

Farm Name: 

Address:         

City:               State:                                                         Zip:  

County:   

Phone (1):      Phone (2):  

Email address:     

Return this form along with your $40 membership fee (make checks payable to MSA) to: 

     Beth Andersland 
12758 670th Ave 
Emmons, MN  56029 


